
June 4th, 2017 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome to June! Our final month in Kindergarten is sure to be exciting. This 

week is our field trip to the Calgary Tower. As a final reminder, Ms. Enerson’s 

classes will be going on the field trip on Tuesday. Mr. Rip has regular AM and PM 

class that day. Then, on Wednesday both of Mr. Rip’s classes will be going on 

the field trip while Ms. Enerson has her regular AM and PM classes. We will be 

gone all day so students need to bring lunch, snacks and a water. Also, students 

should wear their formal uniforms.  

 

On Friday, it is our school Sports Day. Students attend during their regular school 

times. We will be having a lot of fun outside so make sure you send your child in 

sunscreen and with a hat. Also, if there are any parents interested in 

volunteering during the PM class please let your teacher know.  

 

Library book exchange is over for the year. Please return all library books so Ms. 

Baki can begin organizing the library for the end of the year.  

 

Due to the field trips and Sports Day, we will not have spelling homework this 

week. Instead we will be having a 26-grapheme review on Thursday. Please take 

some time during the week to practice tricky graphemes that your child may 

have gotten incorrect on previous grapheme reviews.  

 

 

Reminders: 

- June 6 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Ms. Enerson’s classes) 

- June 7 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Mr. Rip’s classes) 

- June 9 – Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

- Practice 

graphemes  

- Practice 

graphemes 

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

- Practice 

graphemes 

26 Grapheme 

Review 

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

 

 

Have an exciting week of school. 

 

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson 


